

Městský úřad Příbram For the attention of Jan Konvalinka, Mayor Tyršova 108 261 01 Příbram I TSJECHIE Gemeente Hoorn

Nieuwe Steen 1 Postbus 603 1620 AR Hoorn T 0229 25 22 00 www.hoorn.nl

Contactpersoon Mevrouw W.M.M. (Wendy) Laan

Hoorn, 16 november 2022

Onderwerp: congratulations

Dear Mr Konvalinka, dear colleague,

I have been informed about the fact that you have become the Mayor of Pribram again. I would like to congratulate you on this.

The last time you were in Hoorn, you told me about your worries about the elections. I am happy for you that you have regained the confidence of the Pribram voters. I wish you good luck in our great profession of mayor.

I would also like to thank you very much for your invitation to commemorate the 30th anniversary of the partnership between our cities on 16-17-18 December. I regret to inform you that, due to other commitments, I will not be able to travel to Pribram that weekend. Fortunately, the board of our Hoorn-Pribram Partnership Foundation will be able to attend. I am looking forward to meeting you on another occasion in the near future.

Yours faithfully,

Jan Nieuwenburg Mayor of Hoom